
To: Gino Betts - OPA Director   
CC: Dan Okada – Assistant Director of Investigations 
From: Matthias Gydé – OIG Investigations Supervisor 
Date: May 14, 2024 
Re: OIG Partial Certification for Case Number: 2023OPA-0034 

OIG Partial Certification Memo 

OIG has reviewed the investigation for case number 2023OPA-0034 and is certifying it as 
thorough and objective. OIG is unable to certify the investigation as timely, as the 180-day 
timeline was missed.  

Respectfully, 

Matthias Gydé – OIG Investigations Supervisor 


